DECEMBER DISCUSSION GROUP

This was our last meeting for the year but we were able to forget our Christmas preparations
for a couple of hours. Not sure it was relaxing but it made a change and we all enjoyed our
discussions. Subjects covered included the luggage limitations being imposed on trains; the
switching off of street lights at midnight; Rule of Law re government and judges; covid
enquiry; football referees; and Christmas traditions.

Our meetings in the New Year will start on Friday, 12t January and 9% February. If you
would like to join us please give me a ring on 01833 631639.
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